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Pension Scheme Services 
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Nottingham
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02 August 2017

Dear Mr. Bhandal,

Rothwell SSAS - 00837295RP
Further to receiving your letter dated 11th September, please find enclosed a copy of the original pack issued to you on 2nd August providing all the documents you require.

I have also included a print from Royal Mail confirming the receipt of the pack.  It appeared to have been signed for by an ‘A Wilson’ on 10th August 2017. 

Please can you process this request as if you had received it on the 10th August?  It would be unfair on the member if they had to wait for it to be processed from the date that you received this pack for an error that was not theirs, or ours.

I would appreciate it if you could confirm safe receipt of this pack so that we know that it is going to be reviewed.

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me on the email and phone numbers shown above.

Yours Faithfully

Emma Dane

Senior Pensions Adminstrator
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